
Carruthers Creek  This Week 
 

 Week of Nov. 29th 

WE ARE 

“ALLERGY AWARE & NUT 
FREE!” 

  

         905-683-0921      http://carruthers.ddsb.ca      Twitter: @Carruthers_PS 

 

  

Superintendent:   Margaret Lazarus    Principal:           S. Pipher-Hogg     www.ddsb.ca 

Trustee:                  Donna Edwards    Vice Principal:  R. Saati                             

WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO USE THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH’S ONLINE SELF-ASSESSMENT TOOL EACH DAY BE-
FORE SENDING YOUR CHILD(REN) TO SCHOOL BY VISITING  https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

    November 30   -   Picture Retakes 

    December 2     -   SCC Meeting 6:30—7:30 

                                 Link is as follows:                          

                                meet.google.com/odk-uopa-ybs  

    December 17    -   Last Day of School 

DOGS ON SCHOOL PROPERTY 

Dogs are not allowed on school property.  Please help us to 
maintain a safe school environment and 
refrain from bringing your dog to school.  
There are students on school property 
from 7:00 am to 6:30 pm as these are the 
daycare hours.  This will be enforced by 
by-law officers. 

LOST AND FOUND 

Our Lost and Found is full of lost winter items and it is getting COLD outside!  
If your are missing anything, please ask your child to check our Lost and Found 
outside of room 113. 

 

 

 

Constable Singh, our School 
Liaison Officer, visited 
CCPS.  He had an opportunity 
to visit some of our class-
rooms.   

 

 

 

https://meet.google.com/odk-uopa-ybs?hs=122&authuser=0
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A new draft Human Rights Policy and Procedures have been developed based on community feedback 
from the Human Rights Policy Consultations that took place last fall. This new policy is for all 
employees, students, families/caregivers and District community members. It helps us all understand 
how the Human Rights Code applies in our schools and workplaces.    

There are a few different ways for community members to review the policy:  

Read the full draft Human Rights Policy, Procedures, and summaries  
Check out the overview video  

Get to know student rights and responsibilities  

As we launch into the second phase of community consultations, all DDSB community members will have 
an opportunity to provide feedback on the draft policy.   

You can share your feedback by:  

Completing a survey by December 17th at 11:59 p.m.  
Joining us for a virtual public open house December 13th at 6:30 p.m. Register Now!  

Sending an email to humanrightspolicy@ddsb.ca or calling (905) 666-6396  

https://www.ddsb.ca/en/whats-happening/human-rights-policy-consultations-phase-2.aspx?_mid_=31992
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/whats-happening/human-rights-policy-consultations.aspx
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/whats-happening/human-rights-policy-consultations-phase-2.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CZRGFEamOOk
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/whats-happening/resources/Documents/Human-Rights/Students-Rights-and-Responsibilities-Info-Sheet.pdf
https://forms.gle/5L4NumGHzxAgECHw7
https://ddsb.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_h66o4XnaSgaoOZw2xTKEBA
mailto:humanrightspolicy@ddsb.ca


 

 


